
Curious if Your 
School District 
Got Extra Funding?
This week marks the final installment in a three-part 
series highlighting the Comptroller’s November 2024 
legislative brief on K-12 infrastructure and investment. 

Today’s installment focuses on extra funding available 
to school districts that meet certain enrollment 
growth criteria or that participate in the state’s Energy 
Efficient Schools Initiative.

Curious if your district received growth 
funding or an energy efficiency-related 
loan or grant? Click here.

For more information on what Tennessee and other states 
do to support K-12 infrastructure, see OREA’s 2024 brief.
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http://comptroller.tn.gov/content/dam/cot/orea/advanced-search/2025/K12Appendices.pdf
https://comptroller.tn.gov/content/dam/cot/orea/advanced-search/2024/K12Capital.pdf

